
 

 Larson’s Week Ahead 

 

Important Dates & Reminders for the Week of: February 13-17th, 2023 

Monday 

13 

Tuesday  

14 

Wednesday  

15 

Thursday 

16 

Friday 

17 

 
Boys Tripleball 

game @ Highlands 
 

Grade 7 Parent 
Information session 
at Argyle Secondary 

@ 7pm 

 
Homework Club 

8:15 – 8:45 am 
 

Volley ball practice 
Gr. 6/7 Boys  

12:15 pm 
 

Girls Tripleball game 
@Larson 

 

 
Reading Link 

Challenge 
12:00 – 12:50 pm 

in the Library 

 
Volley ball 

practice Gr. 6/7 
Girls  

12:15 pm 
 
 

 
District-wide  

Non-Instructional 
Day 

 

 

Intention of the Week  

The intention of the week for this week is “Kindness is my Superpower.” 
 

 

Lost & Found 

Parents/Caregivers, the Lost & Found area is overflowing with lots of wonderful, brand-name clothing 

that is missing from your child’s cupboard: hoodies galore and mostly jackets, plus toques, mittens and a 

pair of boots, etc. Please see the photos attached – but this is just ¼ of the leftover clothing. Next 

week, tables will be set up outside from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm to view. If possible, please come by to have 

a look and maybe find some clothing that belongs to your child(ren).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Important Reminders  

 

 Tripleball for Boys/Girls Grades 6/7 – a reminder that students must find their own 

transportation to the games that start right after school. 

 

 Reading Link Challenge – students meet in the library every Wednesday at noon. 

 

 Overdue Library Books! – Parents/Caregivers, please look in your child’s lunch kit or agenda for 

overdue library book reminders. Ask your child to have a search for these books. If a book is lost 

and cannot be found, it is expected that it will be replaced either with a new copy or cash or 

cheque made out to Larson Elementary (Library in the memo) and brought to the library. Please do 

not give money/cheque to the office or to your child’s homeroom teacher. 

 

 Friday Munch-a-Lunch  

o Pack cutlery for your child please. The office will not hand out plastic cutlery. Many 

students routinely come to the office and we do not hand it out. 

 

 

  



 

Photos from Around Larson 

 

(F04) McCurrach/Belanger 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F08 (Hernandez) 

 

 

 

(F03) Winter Sensory Poems 

 

 

 


